
VOTING IS ABOUT  
GIVING VOICE  
TO THE ISSUES  
YOU CARE ABOUT
IT’S YOUR CHANCE 
TO HAVE A SAY
ON OCT 21, VOTE!

IN THE 2015 FEDERAL ELECTION, 1/3 OF ELIGIBLE  
VOTERS DIDN’T CAST A BALLOT. THIS TIME AROUND, 
YOUR VOTE COULD MAKE THE DIFFERENCE.

THE 2019 FEDERAL ELECTION WILL  
TAKE PLACE ON MONDAY, OCTOBER 21. 

REGISTER TO VOTE, UPDATE YOUR VOTER INFO,  
AND LEARN MORE AT: ELECTIONS.CA


